
 

 

 
 
MEMO 
TO: Metropolitan Member Clubs 

FROM: Match & Program Committee 

DATE: Monday 22 June 2020 

SUBJECT: 2020/21 Metropolitan Pennant Calendar 

 
 

 

 
The calendar for Metropolitan Pennants for season 2020/21 is now available. 
 
The calendar has been prepared on the basis that all COVID-19 restrictions will be lifted before the end of 
September.  We acknowledge that there is still a degree of uncertainty about whether this will be the case.  
 
We will closely monitor the situation and if necessary, in conjunction with the MBA, will make changes to the 
calendar and advise Clubs as soon as possible. 
 
On behalf of the Match & Program Committee and the MBA I like to pass on our best wishes to all Clubs and their 
members and families in these (still) uncertain times. 
 
If there are any questions regarding the above changes or further clarification required, please contact Match & 
Program (matchcommittee@bowlssa.com.au) 
 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
Jeff Allen 
CHAIR, MATCH AND PROGRAM 
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